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PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY CIRCULAR NO. MEMORANDUM  
 
 
 
FROM: Permanent Secretary, 
 Public Service Ministry 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries and Heads of Departments  
 
DATE: 1984-10-26 
 
SUBJECT: Remembrance Day Observance 1984 
 

  

 
 

 
On Sunday November 11th at 08:00hrs. there will be a Parade and March Past 

at the Cenotaph in Main Streets. 
 

2. All Permanent Secretaries and Heads of Departments and Senior Public 
Servants are invited to attend this National Event. 

3. Every year seats are reserved for managers in the Public Service, but they are 
rarely utilized by this category, since few attend. 

4. Please make a special effort to be present and to encourage workers in your 
agency to attend. 

 
 
 

…………………………. 
J.E. Sinclair 

For Permanent Secretary 
Public Service Ministry 

 
 
 


	Public Service Ministry

